
Good morning, today is Monday, February 5th 
 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance.  
 
Do you enjoy playing soccer at recess or on your club team, but can never get enough of it? 
Well, don't you worry, because soccer Club is here once again! We will play some fun small-
sided games, laugh a lot, and of course, SCRIMMAGE! Soccer club is open to all grade levels. We 
will meet every Tuesday and Thursday from 3:00-4:00 up on the softball fields. Our first club 
will be Thursday, February 15th. Bring your cleats, shin guards, water bottle, and a friend!  
 
A reminder that our box tops collection starts today.  Check your cupboards for all of your Box Tops for 
Education and bring them into your English teacher over the next two weeks. The class that brings in the 
most will win Outshine bars.  
 
The library is a fun and busy place in the mornings and at lunch.  Here are a few important reminders on 
how to guard your character in the library: Please come in and quietly play games, read, study, or work 
on homework.  If you are planning to talk to friends, or just hang out, please select the commons instead 
or go outside. If you would like to choose a book to read, let us know if we can help you find 
something.  Please do not hang out in the shelves and remove books you are not intending to use in a 
responsible way. Thanks for helping to make the library a space that is safe and quiet for everyone to 
use.  
 
There is a GIVE club meeting today at lunch for all grades.   
 
Do you want to argue with your friends without getting in trouble?  Do you like trying out new school 
clubs?  Do you enjoy meeting new people, discussing a wide variety of topics…and arguing some 
more?  Then do we have the club for you!  You may be asking yourself, “Which club?”  Why, none other 
than Debate Club!  This new club will be meeting every Thursday starting February 8th in Mrs. Lutthans’ 
room, which is room 402.  It will be held from 3 – 4 p.m. after school and it is open to every grade 
level.  We hope to see you there! 
 


